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ZAMBIA’S STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF SEYCHELLES, 10TH MAY 2021.

Madam President,

Zambia welcomes the delegation of Seychelles to the Third UPR cycle and thank them for the comprehensive national report and update provided.
In the spirit of a constructive dialogue and cooperation, Zambia wishes to recommend to Seychelles the following:

1.  Fully incorporate the provisions of international human rights treaties into its national legislation to ensure direct applicability.
2.  Ensure the independence of the Seychelles Human Rights Commission, in compliance with the Paris Principles, and allocate adequate human, technical and financial resources to it.
3.  Establish a clear regulatory framework for the industries operating in the country, in particular the tourism, fishing and farming industries, to ensure that their activities did not negatively affect children’s rights or endanger environmental and other standards. 

We wish to conclude by wishing Seychelles a successful review.

I thank you Madam President.
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